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Meeting start – 7:02pm 

Total in attendance – 35 

 

President – Kevin Smalley 

- Thanks for a great year!! 

- Elections are tonight and we will be voting for all cabinet positions 

o If any seniors have clickers they would like to donate, please give them to Dave 

 

Vice President – Kenzie Krocak 

- Spring clothing is in and everyone should have received their shirts 

 

Treasurer – Lauren Walker 

- Current balance is $1995.50 

- MU fundraiser is on Thursday the 25
th

 

- Orange Leaf fundraiser is on Wednesday the 30
th

 

 

Secretary – Sean Stelten 

- Read ‘dem minutes 

- Recruitment video is very close to being done, finally… 

 

Social Chair – Jim Orlando 

- If you participated in intramural broomball, get your money to Lauren 

o $4 per person 



- Spring picnic 

o Thursday the 25
th

 

o Rides will be available from Agronomy 

o Please sign up to bring food 

o AMS will cover hotdogs and hamburgers 

- End of the year banquet 

o Will be at Olde Main on Monday the 28
th

 

o Menu has been finalized 

o The department will be funding sampler platters 

 

Outreach Chair – Katie Votik 

- Last Taking the Road Less Traveled is on Thursday the 25
th

 

- Calendars have been ordered and should be ready soon 

- Clothing drive 

o Please donate clean clothes! 

o Ended at the meeting 

- School visits are done for the year 

 

Academic Chair – Katie Berlund 

- Scholarships 

o New NWA scholarship open through July 1
st
 

- Poster contest 

o Voting took place a few weeks ago 

o The winners received weather radios and the runner ups got calendars 

- Alumni contact list 

o Seniors need to sign up with their name, non-isu email address, etc 

 

Forecasting – Corey Harguth 

- ISD 

o Winners for this period were Tom, Katie V., and Colleen 

 They also won for the semester 

o Elizabeth and Kenzie weren’t far behind 

- WxChallenge 

o National tournament has ended 

o Local tournament ended the week of the meeting 

o John Lawson and Kelsie Ferin were runner ups for two cities, and they each 

received a trophy! 

 

Webmaster – Tayler Schillerberg 

- Check out the website and sign up for the forums! 

- Follow us on Twitter! 

 

Historian – Rachel Duebner 

- Come to the banquet! 

 

 



Past President – Josh Alland 

- HyVee bag program 

o HyVee switched distribution managers, so our severe weather bags will go out on 

May 12
th

 

 

Cy’s Eyes on the Skies – Sean Stelten and Corey Harguth 

- Senior show 

o Due to graphics problems we’ve encountered, the senior show will be a bit limited 

this year 

o No matter what, we will do some sort of show in order to give our new producers 

some practice 

- Fusion update 

o The only WSI/Weather Central could fix our data computer issues was to have us 

buy a new data computer, which will be $1800 and funded by LAS 

o MetVision will be up and running next year 

- New producers 

o Zach Mlcoch and Brandon Libby 

 

NWA Representative – Jimmy Cayer 

- Last NWA meeting during the school year will be on Wednesday, April 30
th

 

o 6:00pm 

 

Sophomore Chair – Andy Mabis 

- No report 

 

Elections  
Congratulations to the 2014-2015 AMS cabinet!!! 

- President 

o Kenzie Krocak 

- Vice President 

o Katie Voitik 

- Treasurer 

o Tayler Schillerberg 

- Secretary 

o Kris Tuftedal 

- Social Chair 

o Elizabeth Lennartson 

- Outreach Chair 

o Lauren Walker 

- Academic Chair 

o Sydney McBride 

- Forecasting Manager 

o Jaret Lansford 

- Webmaster 

o Matt Miksch 

 



- Historian 

o Antoinette Serrato 

- Cy’s Eyes on the Skies Producers 

o Zach Mlcoch and Brandon Libby 

- NWA Representative 

o Sydney McBride 

- Sophomore Chair 

o Nick Lesser 

 

Thank you everyone for such a great year!!  For those of 

you graduating, best of luck out there in the real world.  

For those of you coming back for one or more years, we’ll 

see you in August!!! 


